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development to meet demand, provide choices and future generations by intensifying
an existing urban area to meet residential demand.

As a result of the above | consider that rezoning of the submission site to MDR
represents a sustainable use of resources and better achieves the objectives of the
Proposed District Plan and the higher order resource management documents than the
LDR of the notified Proposed District Plan. Therefore it is sought that the submission
be adopted and that the submission site be rezoned to MDR.

I have reviewed the S42A report and agree with the $32AA assessment it contains and
the conclusion that the site would be suitable for rezoning to MDR.



